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I would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt appreciation to all our generous 

supporters whose contributions have allowed the organization to grow and become one of the 

most influential African diaspora organizations, recognized by Africa News, a Washington-

based publication.

Advancing AEPAC's missions during the turmoil in Tigray, which had a devastating impact on 

civilians, with over a million lives lost and more than five million people displaced, along with 

property destruction amounting to billions of dollars, has been extremely challenging. 

 However, AEPAC has remained steadfast to its mission and successfully contributed to 

Dear  Friends,

Since its establishment, AEPAC has remained 

committed to its mission of promoting a pro-

Ethiopia policy in the United States government 

within the context of advancing the US-Ethiopia 

relationship. The pro-Ethiopia policy encompasses 

advocating for democracy, the rule of law, human 

rights, a free press, entrepreneurship, and economic

development. AEPAC has utilized legislative,

public relations, and executive branch resources to 

fulfill all its commitments.



countering internationally orchestrated aggression against the Ethiopian people.

Unfortunately, the peace gained following the conclusion of the conflict was short-lived. The 

nation now suffers from attacks on religious institutions (both Christian and Muslim), political 

assassinations, imprisonment of journalists, continued ethnic-based violence, forced 

displacements, drought, civilian uprisings in Gondor, Gojjam, Showa, Wollo , and regional 

boarder conflicts in Afar, Somali because of GoE’s failures to govern which has a potential to 

escalate into another never-ending violence, demolition of homes leaving over 500,000 women 

and children homeless, an ever-increasing prevalence of corruption, torture, and abductions, as 

reported by the Ethiopian Human Rights Commission. The Ethiopian diaspora around the 

world, especially here in the US, continues to witness the current saga with profound 

disillusionment.

AEPAC's board, along with its executive advisory and the national election committee 

members closely monitors the worsening human rights crisis in Ethiopia and has issued several 

press releases and social media announcements. At the same time, the organization has 

continued to receive numerous calls from donors and supporters urging to find a way to 

mitigate these atrocities by shedding light to the international community. To that end we have 

conducted a survey which was discussed on June 11th AEPAC 2023 priorities discussion 

forum. A full report is incorporated in this newsletter.

Based on survey findings, AEPAC will soon publish a position statement to guide its 2023 

legislative, public, and government relations activities.

Thank You,

Mesfin Tegenu, AEPAC Chairman

RESET 2023 PRIORITIES - SURVEY 















HOW YOU CAN HELP

Follow Us

To keep up to date with AEPAC, follow us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram.

Check out our website - www.aepact.org

Share

Want to help push the voice of American-Ethiopians to the audiences who matter? Then please 

share these Tweets so that AEPAC’s message is seen by more people across social 

media: AEPAC Mission Video

Contact

P.O.Box 636 Kenneth Square, PA 19348
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